UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

GEOLOGICAL SURVEY
WASHINGTON

February 24, 1942

Prof. Henryk Stenzel,

University of Texas,

Austin, Texas,
Dear Prof. Stenzel:

Perhaps the enclosed check list of types of Lower Cretaceous
echinoids supposed to be at Austin may help in replying to my rather
indefinﬁ;e request of February 24. An extra copy of the list is
also enclosed. As I have never examined the collection of echinoids
there, I do not know whether the types are segregated or not. A good
many of the species are probably synonyms,

I think T shall be able to return more than half of those on
the list within a few weeks; the others I shall need to retain
longer, for I have not yet worked up the groups to which they be-
long.

Sincerely yours,

Ul Coehe

C. VWythe Cooke

Enclosure No. 2905505





